PUBLICATION DATE:  April 1, 2020
Lake Shastina Community Services District
Notice of Availability of
ADDENDUM INITIAL STUDY/MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION
The Lake Shastina Community Services District (LSCSD) is the lead agency consistent with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) (Public Resources Code sections 21000 et seq,) and the CEQA Guidelines and CEQA Guidelines (California Code of Regulations, Title 14, §15000, et seq.) for preparation of the Addendum to the Lake Shastina Community Services District Wastewater Improvement Project Final Mitigated Negative Declaration (Addendum). The Final Mitigated Negative Declaration (FMND) evaluated the potential environmental effects of the LSCSD upgrades to the existing wastewater treatment facility, sewer pipeline upgrades and improvements to existing pump stations project and was adopted by the LSCSD Board of Directors on October 17, 2018. 

This Addendum incorporates a revision to the Lake Shastina Community Services District Wastewater Improvement project description and requisite environmental analysis. The revision incorporates clarifications to improvements at the district’s pump stations in the previously approved project, to provide greater detail in the types of anticipated work expected to occur at each of the twenty (20) pump stations. 

The purpose of the Addendum is to provide clarifications to the adopted (FMND) necessary to complete environmental documentation related to the project revisions pursuant to Public Resources Code sections 21000 et seq., inclusive of the Guidelines for Implementation of CEQA.  

The Lake Shastina Community Services District Wastewater Improvement Project FMND and this Addendum are available at the District office located at 16320 Everhart Drive, Weed, CA  96094, weekdays 8:00 A.M. to 4:30 P.M.  An electronic copy can be viewed online at the Lake Shastina Community Services District website at www.lakeshastina.com. 
The public comment period begins on April 1, 2020 and will end on April 30, 2020 at 5:00 PM.  Written comments can be mailed to the attention of Robert Moser, General Manager, Lake Shastina Community Services District, 16320 Everhart Drive, Weed, CA  96094.
